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DENIAL OF PERMISSION TO RELEASE STUDENT
DIRECTORY INFORMATION TO RECRUITING REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
MILITARY SERVICES AND MILITARY ACADEMIES

Dear Parent and Student:
Student directory information, as defined below, must be released to any recruiting representative of
any military service or academy who requests it unless the parent or student provides a written request

stating no student directory information is to be given to a military recruiting representative.

Student Directory Information is define as follows:
1. Name of student
2. Address
3. Telephone number(s), if listed or published
The release of Student Directory Information to all military recruiting representatives is denied.

This form must be completed and returned to the school principal before the end of the student’s
sophomore year.

Name of Student School Grade
Parent’s Signature Date
Student’s Signature Date

© NEOLA 2003



